
NEWSLETTER— FRIDAY 1ST MARCH 2024 

‘JESUS IS AT THE HEART OF ALL THAT WE DO’ 

 

MARCH 

 Sun 3 Mar 10.30am Family Mass   

St Peter’s 

 Mon 4 Mar 11am—Y6 Class Mass 

 Mon 4 Mar—Rec & Y6 Heights & 

Weights check 

 Tues 5 Mar— People we love  

        planters  

 Thur 7 Mar—World Book Day  

 8-17 Mar—British Science Week 

 Mon 11 Mar 11am—Y1 Class Mass 

 Mon 11 Mar 4.15pm—Dance club 

show 

 Mon 18 Mar 11am—Y2 Class Mass 

 Wed 20 Mar—Y4 Rome & Juliet  

 Thur 21 Mar—Y5 London trip 

 Fri 22 Mar—Science comp deadline 

 Fri 22 Mar—Bunny Bop 

 Mon 25 Mar 11am—Y3 Class Mass 

 Wed 27 Mar—Easter Lunch 

 Thur 28 Mar 3.30pm —Break up 

Easter 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

There seems to be a lot of illness around at the moment, I think the changing 

weather has not helped. However, we are into March and although the weather 

continues to be a bit miserable, the bulbs coming up and the occasional glimpse 

of sunshine gives us hope that spring is on its way and warmer times are 

ahead!  
 

Our children have been as wonderful as ever this week, working hard and    

making me smile everyday with their wonderful insights into life and general 

thirst for learning.   
 

This week, the children have been reflecting on their blessings as children of God 

and how they can pass on these blessings as they Give, Act and Pray during 

Lent. Our Mini Vinnies met today to create posters for our Lenten Walk, which 

will take place during Holy Week. Sponsorship forms will be distributed in the 

next week or so, when we have received them from CAFOD.  
 

A big shout out to our football teams, both the girls and boys won their matches 

on Tuesday and made Mrs Jose and myself really proud with their                

commitment, team spirit and sportsmanship. I think it is fair to say, Mrs Jose 

and I were loving life, such a treat for us to see both teams in action. Year 2 had 

a very successful trip to Lytham Hall this week and wowed their guides with 

their incredible knowledge of the hall and the Clifton family. It was a wonderful 

way to bring their learning alive. Thank you to staff, past and present, for   

taking them and volunteers who made it possible. 
 

Next week, we celebrate World Book day-we will definitely be praying for a fine 

day weather wise with costumes, comfy clothes and books in tow. Each class has 

learning, special virtual assemblies etc. planned. As you know, here at St Peter’s 

we do not need a special day to celebrate reading but the children really enjoy 

marking this annual event. Thank you for all your efforts. 
 

This Sunday is the third Sunday of Lent and Family Mass will be at 10.30am at St 

Peter’s.  

 

Rest, recover and keep Sunday Holy in any way you can. 

 

Mrs G-R  

PE DAYS 

Rec  Weds & Fri 

Year 1  Mon & Thurs 

Year 2  Tues & Fri 

Year 3  Mon & Weds 

Year 4  Mon & Thurs 

Year 5  Weds & Thurs 

Year 6  Weds & Thurs 

PLEASE SEE OUR    

PARISH  

NEWSLETTERS ON  

SEPARATE  

ATTACHMENT 

 

Parents/grandparents 

are welcome to join us 

for our class mass 

 

Mon 4 Mar 11am  Year 6 

Mon 11 Mar 11am  Year 1 

Mon 18 Mar 11am  Year 2 

Mon 25 Mar 11am  Year 3 





 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE ORDER SCHOOL LUNCHES 

VIA SCOPAY 

Week commencing 4th March 

Please choose off the Autumn/Winter 

menu  -  

WEEK 1 

Please see menu HERE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If your child celebrates their birthday 
during March, we would like to invite 
them to join the special   'Birthday 
Table'  This includes a  cupcake with 
candle and a specially decorated table, 
the cost is 50p (please pay via Scopay 
under trips/events) 
  
The 'Birthday Table' for March will take 
place on Fri 22nd March 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest School  

is looking for donations of socks (all sizes) and  

wellies, especially size 2,3,4 & 5 

Please bring to the office where they will be     

gratefully received. 

 

 

 

 

FAMILY FAST DAY 

FRI 23RD FEBRUARY 

Please follow the link below to see how your 

support for the CAFOD Family Fast Day can 

help 

 

 

https://cafod.org.uk/fundraise/

family-fast-day 

https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/parents/school-meals/school-lunch-menus
https://cafod.org.uk/fundraise/family-fast-day




 

The following children’s artwork has been selected for this year’s Gazette Young Seasiders 

School Art & Crafts Exhibition, please see poster above with dates and times of exhibition.  

Well done to all the children! 

Kindergarten Levi & Rogan   Year 3 Verity & Grace 

Reception Ralphie   Year 4 Caoimhe, Jessica, Barney & Ava 

Year 1  Marcella   Year 5 Ben 

Year 2  Blythe, Jenson & Willow Year 6 Lily-Mae & James 

Congratulations to category winners Willow & Ben! 
  



 EVENTS & FUNDRAISING 





Exciting news for Barbara in Year 3, she will be taking part 
in the up and coming show at The Grand Theatre, Black-
pool—please see information below.  
 
 Event Name: World at Your Feet 

 Venue: Grand Theatre, Blackpool 
 Dates: March 7th to March 10th, 2024 

Ticket Purchase Link: https://www.blackpoolgrand.co.uk/
event/whittakers-world-at-your-feet 
Trailer: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7VJnYyULsD8 

https://www.blackpoolgrand.co.uk/event/whittakers-world-at-your-feet
https://www.blackpoolgrand.co.uk/event/whittakers-world-at-your-feet
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7VJnYyULsD8



